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November 25, 2003 
 
Allison Mankin 
IETF Transport Area Director  
mankin@psg.com 
 
Subject: T1S1 requirements for a solution to DTMF Digit Collection. 
 
Dear Allison: 
 
Joe Zebarth reported on the IETF 58 IETF SIPPING Meeting during the 
November T1S1 meeting. 
 
We were pleased to hear that the KPML draft, which has been made 
available to our membership, has progressed significantly in recent 
months.  We were especially pleased to also hear that you would be 
prepared to expedite completion of the KPML draft to make it available 
in a timely fashion for the use of our membership. 
 
In that regard we understand that you requested input as to when a 
mature KPML RFC would be required to address our needs.  This 
question was put to our membership and we had a consensus that its 
availability before the end of first quarter of 2004 would be most 
helpful.  Availability subsequent to that date may require the 
consideration of alternative solutions, e.g. the solution proposed in 
Committee T1 Technical Report T1.TR.82-2003 “SIP Network 
Operators Implementers Guide for Pre-Paid Calling Card, with DTMF 
Detection at the PSTN-IP Gateway”. 
 
We appreciate your offer of cooperation in this matter and look forward 
to a course of continued cooperation. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Bob Hall 
Chairman, T1S1 
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Reply to: 

 
Robert J. Hall  

SBC Technology Resources, Inc. 
9505 Arboretum Blvd. 
Austin, Texas  78759 

USA 
 

Phone:                          +1 512 372 5842 
Fax:                               +1 512 241 5842 
E-mail:                         bhall@tri.sbc.com 
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